
1

Johnson, Thad A

From: ccorgan1@aol.com
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 3:44 PM
To: DS, Subdivision and Zoning
Subject: SPUD 1507 March 23, 2023

I am sorry I was not able to attend your meeting on Thursday March 23, 2023. I would like to provide you with some 
additional information that you were not given at the meeting. I doubt that it matters now but it bothers me that you weren't 
given this information prior to your decision. There seemed to be some concern that the applicant got bad assurances 
from the developers. Lets set the record straight. The applicant is an attorney. I believe she drafted the covenants (that do 
not apply to her property0 and I believe she drafted the document that excludes her property from the covenants. To 
believe she was taken advantage of by the developers is ludicrous.  
 
Mowing can be done. There are portions of the property that would be problematic however the area that faces Timber 
Ridge Estates Blvd. can be mowed but the owner chose not to do it. It is a eyesore. (Once again, I was assured this 
property would be properly maintained.) I should not further suffer with less requirements because the property owner 
wants different rules to apply to her. Also only three trees along the expanse of these three lots is not enough. 
 
I tried to convey my concerns to staff but no one returned my call. 
 
Please let me know how to protest at the City Council level. Also, please forward this email to all Planning Commission 
members and all City Council members. Please let me know if you need additional information. I will be glad to provide it. 
Unfortunately I do not live close enough to these properties to have received notice. However, this affects the entire 
nieghborhood as well as my property values. Thank you. 
 
Craig Corgan 
13627 NW 142nd St. 
Yukon, OK 73099 
 
ccorgan1@aol.com 
 
405-590-4616 
 
 






















